
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Lee Buhler [mailto:leebuhler@gmail.com] 
> Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 2:08 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Transportation System Plan 
> Subject: TSP Comments 
> 
> Dear Planning and Sustainability Comission, 
> 
> This email is to support two suggestions from Southwest Trails for the Transportation System Plan.  
They are: 
> 
> A wider climbing lane on the uphill side of Dosch Road. This would dramatically increase safety on 
this road where cars routinely go too fast. 
> 
> In a similar situation Marquam Hill Road needs a wide climbing lane. I use this route a lot to hike to 
Council Crest and it is the  most unpleasant part of the route as the shoulder is narrow and the road 
curves so cars can come up fast.  There are spots where walkers need to walk in the road as there is no 
shoulder at all and the cars come up fast and are hard to hear. 
> 
> I believe safety should be our most important priority and these two projects would go a long way in 
providing increased safety. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> 
> Lee Buhler 
018 SW Hamilton St. 
Portland, OR  97239 
 
 


